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15th January 1987
Mr J Atterson
The Conservator
Forestry Commission
Conservancy Office (North)
21 Church Street
Inverness

Dear Mr Atterson,

Thank you for your letter of 7th January, regarding a meeting
between yourself and representatives of the Bailies of Bennachie.

We would be able to meet with you on either the 17th or the 18th of
February, in room G2 of Inverurie Town Hall. Obviously it would be
difficult for us to find a suitable time during the working day, so
may I suggest that we meet at 7pm.

I look forward to hearing from you soon. I can be contacted during
the day on Aberdeen 696647,

yours sincerely,

Clerk.



